

excellence. together.



December 16, 2013

Roger Gray Eugene Water and Electric Board P.O. Box 10148 Eugene, Oregon, 97440

Dear Friend of 4J.

Thank you for supporting excellence for students in Eugene School District 4J. Your contribution donated 11/7/2013, and itemized below, is greatly appreciated.

Grants/2013 Celebration "Science Kits" \$4000

manh you!

Gifts and grants reach students in every 4J school, every year, thanks to the commitment of donors like you. Some students visit the ocean for the first time in their lives, because of an EEF-sponsored field trip. Others gain opportunities to reach for higher learning, because of EEF support of AVID programs. Many students advance their skills in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math when they are given access to advanced calculators, iPads, science kits, and more.

EEF exists to provide support and hope to our community, our teachers, our kids. Your investment in their future will continue to strengthen us all for a lifetime. Your continued support will provide opportunities to inspire the next generation of learners.

Visit the EEF Facebook page and you'll see photos and stories about EEF grants in action, or sign up for the EEF newsletter on our website, www.eeflane.org to stay connected with us.

Most sincerely,

Molly Wittkop Lajoie

**Executive Director** 

Please keep this letter as a receipt for tax purposes. Pursuant to Internal Revenue Code Section 170(f)(8), EEF states that it provided no goods or services in return for this gift. Federal Tax ID Number 93-1128220